
Memo 
 
To:      Academic Senate Senate Chair 
            Chair, Curriculum Committee 
            Department Chairs 
            Provost and VPAA 
            Vice-President for Student Affairs 
            Academic Dean 
 Library Dean 
 
From:   Institution-Wide Assessment Council 
Re:       IWAC Summer Session 2017 
Date:   Feb 15th, 2018 
 





 
• The use of the “Outcomes” module by Campus Labs has proved to be more unfriendly 

and difficult than initially expected.  There are ways in which is does not communicate 
effectively with Moodle and with Peoplesoft, and it is unable to disaggregate some of our 
assessment data to the granular level we desire. There was not a lot of traction by the 
faculty as a whole since this platform was an “add-on” and not fully integrated into 
Moodle.  It is expected that with the adoption of a new LMS, such assessment tools will 
be better integrated and easier to use.  In the meantime, IWAC can get by on its own data 
collection and distribution means, with assistance from the Director of Institutional 
Research.  

 
Again, the committee worked very hard this year to achieve our stated objectives, and we look 
forward to continued progress and improvement in the semesters to come.  
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